
12687 248 Road, Charlie Lake, BC V1J 8K2


December 17, 2024

Chair and Board of Directors

Peace River Regional District

1981 Alaska Avenue

Dawson Creek, BC

V1G 4H8


To the Chair and Board of Directors, Peace River Regional District:


The Whiskey Jack Nordic Ski Club has been working diligently over the past decade to bring 
the trails at Beatton Provincial Park to a higher standard.  We now rival some of the larger cross 
country ski operations in the province in terms of trails and facilities, albeit on a much smaller 
scale.


The day lodge has become a focal point for our club and the community.  With an increase in 
our event hosting capacity and demand for renting the lodge, we are seeing larger groups of 
people on site at any one time.  The single accessible outhouse we built 5 years ago is needing 
a companion of a second accessible outhouse to meet demand.


We are applying for various grants to fund this project, and will be submitting an application to 
the last intake of the BC Hydro GO Fund which requires a letter of support from the Peace 
River Regional District, with the wording:  “THAT, the Peace River Regional District supports the 
application to Northern Development Initiative Trust from the Whiskey Jack Nordic Ski Club for 
a grant of up to $10,000 from the BC Hydro GO Fund.”


Thank you for your past and ongoing support of our ski club’s activities and initiatives.


Regards,





Eliza Stanford

President, Whiskey Jack Nordic Ski Club

https://whiskeyjacknordic.ca/


